
 

 

Dear parent/career, 

Firstly, I would like to celebrate your child’s hard work, resilience and commitment at GCSE 

level. We are delighted to be part of the next step on their journey towards ambitious post-18 

destinations, and we look forward to encouraging them to ‘dare to know’ more about 

subjects they are passionate about.  

Induction day: 

Our Year 12 induction day is on 5th September from 8.25am until 3pm. During the day they will 

deepen their understanding of our college ethos, expectations, and importantly, get to 

know their mentors and fellow students. Lessons will not begin until the following day, allowing 

us time to check timetables, and make any necessary course changes.  

Your child will just need to bring their stationery, note pad, and water bottle for the day. They 

will receive their college lanyard which will feature the photo they supplied on our portal. For 

our internal records only, we will be taking their photo as part of the induction. Therefore, we 

advise that students adhere to our smart casual dress code. 

On induction day, the Curve will be open and we would encourage students to take 

advantage of our fabulous catering facility. Students who have been with us in year 11 will 

already have their scopay accounts set up, and these will need to be topped up. Those 

students who join us from other schools, please bring £2.95 to exchange for a token which 

can be used in the Curve to purchase a meal deal. Alternatively, students are permitted to 

go to Bingham for their lunch or bring their own food.  

If your child has not yet enrolled, then please do so as soon as possible using the following link 

www.toothillcollege.co.uk/enrol . If you wish to decline you place, please also use this link.  

Year 12 information evening: 

On Wednesday 6th September, once our year 13s have returned, all students will be issued 

with a welcome pack which takes students through our policy documents, standards, and 

expectations. At the back of the back is the Toot Hill 6th Form College agreement which 

students and parents/carers need to sign and return to mentors by 16th September. We will 

go through aspects of this during our information evening.  

The information evening was previously scheduled for w/c 5th September. However, due to 

car parking issues, we will be unable to hold this until Thursday 15th September from 6pm until 

6.45pm. We invite parents to attend in person to meet our college team – we welcome the 

opportunity to see you face to face after years of online meetings! 

 

We look forward to seeing your child after the weekend, and cannot wait to begin what 

promises to be an exciting couple of years.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
CMordue 

Catherine Mordue 

Head of College 

 

http://www.toothillcollege.co.uk/enrol

